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June 13th, 2016

Dear Members of Denver City Council,

Inter-Neighborhood Cooperation, Denver's association of delegates from active Registered Neighborhood
Organizations throughout Denver, took an emergency action regarding Council Bill 16-0306. This action included
members of our board of directors attending your council meeting on 05/31/2016 and hearing the input from the
knowledgeable city representatives. It also included our board of directors crafting a resolution that was then brought
to our delegation for discussion and approval. Our special meeting regarding this resolution on CB-0306 was held at
the Renaissance North Colorado Station (NE Denver) and at that meeting, after questions and answers from city
officials and neighborhood experts, the resolution attached was passed by a quorum of our delegation (Aye: 24; Nay 5;

Abstain: 11).

Thank you for your consideration of our position on this important bill.

Respectfully submitted by:

JJ Niemann

President, INC

6/13/2016 9:41 AM
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